INTEGRA
UNDERGROUND

GLENCORE

19 October 2018

Dr Estelle Avery

Senior Water Regulation Officer

Regulatory Operations — Metro

Department of Industry — Lands & Water Division
PO Box 2213

Danger NSW 2309

Via email: estelle.avery@dpi.nsw.gov.au; water.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au
Dear Estelle
Re: Integra Underground, Project Approval 08_0101 — Rehabilitation Management Plan

Integra Underground currently holds a Mining Operations Plan (MOP) through to 30 November 2018 for
activities associated with mining through to Longwall 14. Integra Underground has prepared a new MOP
for approval by Department of Planning and Environment — Resources Regulator. This MOP encompasses
the approved Modification 8 to Project Approval 08_0101 and associated consultation with regulatory
agencies and community stakeholders. This MOP forms the Rehabilitation Management Plan required
under Project Approval 08_0101.

The MOP document and MOP Plans (Appendix 1) are enclosed. Please inform me whether the Department
of Industry — Lands and Water Division has any comments on this MOP. A response to this correspondence
by 2 November would be greatly appreciated. Please contact me via 0427 928 906 or
Chloe.Piggford@glencore.com.au should you wish to discuss this matter.

Yours sincerely

Chloe Piggford
Environment and Community Manager
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